
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to spread Road Traffic Safety

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, called to spread road traffic

safety to curb traffic accidents on 19/11/2023.

This came in a statement by his Eminence to commemorate the victims of road traffic. “Iraq is

approaching a rebuilding renaissance in its governmental program. Highways and city roads take

the lions share, inspiring hope to overcome the deteriorating roads which had and continues to

claim lives. Now, more than ever, requires promoting road safety, decisive emergency services

intervention.”

His Eminence stressed inspecting truck’s loads weight and have them in check in order not to

cause Damage to public roads.


